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Brandy Butler

From: Katherine Fleming
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 11:49 AM
To: 'pobryan@ircgov.com'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU - Correspondence

Dear Chairman O’Bryan, 
 
Thank you for your letter, dated August 8, 2018, which Commissioner Brown has received and read.  We 
appreciate your participation in these proceedings and for providing the Commission with your comments.  The 
Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your letter in Docket No. 20170235-EI, Petition by Florida Power & 
Light Company (FPL) for authority to charge FPL rates to former City of Vero Beach customers and for 
approval of FPL's accounting treatment for City of Vero Beach transaction and Docket No. 20170236-EU, 
Joint petition to terminate territorial agreement, by Florida Power & Light and the City of Vero Beach.  Please 
let us know if you have any questions or further comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
(850) 413-6028 (Office) 
(850) 413-6029 (Facsimile) 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




